
		 A Generous Business Community
The 9/11 Memorial at Spring Park has received significant gifts 
from the Northern Colorado Business Community!  Community 
leaders have made meaningful commitments to “Never Forget” 
9/11. Their gifts are a vote of confidence in the values that shaped 
us in the wake of this tragedy for generations to come. Join us in 

thanking the following for their exemplary support:

Anheuser-Busch	 High Country Beverage

BNSF Railroad Foundation	 Hydro Construction

Columbine Health Systems	 RBC Wealth Management

Dellenbach Motors	 Wilbur’s Total Beverage

		 Rooted in Resilience 
The City of Fort Collins Park Planning Department partnered 
with a community committee to imagine a 9/11  Memorial 
that would be both functional and reverent. The site at Spring 
Park was selected not only because of its proximity to Poudre 
Fire  Authority Station  #3, where firefighters can serve as 
guardians of the World Trade Center I-Beam; but also, because 
an existing Larch Tree is planted here. The Larch Tree offers a 
deeply symbolic element to the memorial in that it is a deciduous 
conifer that loses its needles in autumn and regrows them each 
spring. Symbolizing resilience and new life, the Larch Tree will 
root visitors to these values as they reflect.

		 343 Campaign: Paving the Way
343 Pavers will lead to the 9/11  Memorial at 
Spring Park to honor the 343 firefighters who ran 
toward the towers  on 9/11.  These firefighters 
knew the sacrifice they were making as they 
quickly  understood that the towers would fall. 
This element of the 9/11 Memorial is especially 
meaningful as we invite community members, 
firefighters, civic  groups, school groups etc. 
to underwrite a paver in honor these brave heroes. 
343 pavers are available, and $343,000 will be 
raised through this meaningful effort. Click here 
to make a gift: 911memorialfortcollins.org

		 Things are Heating Up!  	
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